







As this hockey season winds down, we have board 
opportunities for next season open and have an

upcoming AGM, stay tuned for details.



The board has been working hard to set up tryouts
this spring for U13, U15. As per the OWHA Pathways,

U9 and U11 will be in the fall. Details of dates and
times to follow



We’d like to thank all of the Coaching Staff and

Board Members and we are doing so at our
upcoming Appreciation Night!



Available Board member positions are open!

Interested? Contact us for information & details on
training.



Director of Sponsorship

Director of Scheduling & Ref Convenor
Director of U9 & Introduction to Hockey 

Director of U11 - U15 Hockey
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